“Developing and protecting our water resources one drop at a time."

April 10, 2020

Rick Baxter

Lake Powell Pipeline Program
Manager

Bureau of Reclamation

Provo Area Office

302 East Lakeview Parkway
Provo, UT 84606

Via US Mail and Email

to: lpp@usbr.govbr.gov

April 10, 2020
Dear Mr. Baxter,

Thank you for working with us on the Lake Powell Pipeline Project. While Kane County
Water Conservancy District continues to support the Project and believes that the
Pipeline is absolutely essential to the future of southwestern Utah, after careful analysis
and consideration, the District no longer wishes for Kane County’s future water supply
needs to be included as part of any alternative in the current NEPA process. Please
accept my commitment and availability to contribute whatever support might be
necessary to help develop the NEPA process to a conclusion.

General Manager
Kane County Water Conservancy District

Cc: Zachary Renstrom WCWCD
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